Larry Sachs

Adam, I made two recommendations to Jacki after the conference ended, so perhaps
they will be mentioned through her input. None-the-less, in response to your
request, I have two recommendations:

1. UNC should issue a position paper to define a) public policy considerations for
the state of North Carolina, and b) a holistic, multifaceted, collaborative
statewide system of public education, first responder training, services for
victims, and enforcement and prosecution of traffickers.

2. Most trafficking-related public education, training, services and
enforcement/prosecution are inevitably local and must be locally
implemented, coordinated, etc. I think your state-level trafficking task force
could have value if it connects with local trafficking task forces. I believe
there are five population centers in North Carolina - I recommend that
interdisciplinary, multijurisdictional human trafficking task forces be created
in each area. The statewide task force should support those local efforts.

Also, I think my abstract is ok as is.



